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On the Move

Cayman Islands attorney Catharina von Finckenhagen joined Ogier this week as a Senior
Associate on the Banking and Finance team. Catharina will continue to provide Cayman
Islands law advice to global lending institutions on subscription finance facilities.

In February 2019, she will begin a secondment in Ogier's Luxembourg office. With the
increasing use of entities from both jurisdictions in fund structures involved in subscription
finance facilities, Catharina will be able to advise clients on Cayman Islands law, as well as
Luxembourg law, as part of her new role.

https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
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